Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 3, 2014, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 7:30 p.m.; formal presentation, 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: Florida Department of Transportation District Four Broward Operations Center, 5548 Powerline Road/N.W. 9th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is implementing Phase 3A (Broward Blvd. to Atlantic Blvd. in Broward County) of the 95 Express Lanes Project.
The purpose of the 95 Express Lanes is to improve mobility, relieve congestion, provide additional travel options, enhance transit services, accommodate future growth and development in the region, enhance emergency evacuation, and improve system connectivity between key transportation facilities in South Florida.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Robert Bostian, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 W Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4427 (telephone), (954)777-4197 (fax) or via email at robert.bostian@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Robert Bostian, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 W Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4427 (telephone), (954)777-4197 (fax) or via email at robert.bostian@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Robert Bostian, P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District Four, 3400 W Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4427 (telephone), (954)777-4197 (fax) or via email at robert.bostian@dot.state.fl.us.

